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Due to the current health alert The Town of Arpin Board is cancelling the regular 
monthly meeting scheduled for April 21st at 7:00 p.m. 

With that said the Annual meeting scheduled for April 21st 2020 will be post pone 
until May 21st. If you would have any questions please contact your local clerk at 

(715)305-1118 or Chairman Larry Shupe at (715)459-4447. 
 
 

Respectively Submitted, 
Shelly Grimm 


